RELEAF BETHANY BEACH

Bethany Beach is announcing a plan to assist leaseholds in
planting new trees. The board has approved the Releaf
Bethany Beach plan to copay a portion of the cost for
planting up to 50 new, deciduous shade trees on individual
leaseholds to replace the many trees that have been lost
every year. This is a negotiated plan with the nursery who
will be supplying and planting the trees. The discounted cost
to the leasehold is $250 for a 2" tree (appx 9'-10') and $375
fora 2 1/2" tree (appx 10'-12').

We will be meeting with interested leaseholders to select a
suitable location and tree. Restrictions apply.

Orders for trees will taken now through Labor Day weekend
2023 for group planting in the Spring of 2024. If you are
interested, please TEXT Mark Grandholm at 219-629-1329
or Steve Glassman at 630-542-4059 to arrange a meeting.



